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A monthly publication of Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 

 

Senior Adult Week 
September 10-14, 2017 

Sunday Brunch 
 

September 10th - 9:45 a.m. 
 

PRBC Fellowship Hall 
(bring your favorite breakfast dish) 

 
 

Senior Adult V.B.S 
 

September 11th - 14th - 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Worship, Bible Study, Mission Craft, Outreach,  
Food and Fellowship 

 

Guest Speaker: Rev. Bill Rich 
(Minister of Music, Memphis Baptist Church, Dothan, AL.) 

V.B.S. Menu 
 

Monday, Sept. 11th: 
Fried Chicken, (your favorite side dish) 

Peach Cobbler with Ice Cream 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 12th: 
B.B.Q., (your favorite side dish) 

Cookies and Brownies with Ice Cream 
 

Wednesday, Sept. 13th: 
Pizza and Subs 

Pound Cake with Ice Cream 
 

Thursday, Sept. 14th: 
Lunch on You 
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September 3rd: 
Philippians 1:12-18 

 

September 10th: 
Philippians 1:19-30 

 

September 17th: 
Philippians 2:1-4 

 

September 24th: 
Philippians 2:5-11 

 
For the next few months while  

the church is in the book of 
Philippians, our children are 
learning from the same exact 

verses as the adult services. Make 
sure to take the opportunity to ask 

what they are learning during 
children’s church. 

This is an exciting time of year for our Senior Adult  
and Music Ministries!  

 
 For our Senior Adults 
(S.A.L.T.), we begin  with a 
Sunday Brunch to Kick Off our 
senior adult week. Then Monday 
through Wednesday we'll have 
V.B.S. The V.B.S. week will be a 
time of worship, being challenged 
by the word of God, mission 

projects, and of course food, fun and fellowship. We will end our week 
on Thursday going out in our community and nursing homes as we 
share the blessings of the week. We also have several upcoming trips 
and events planned. September 25th-28th we will be headed to 
Kentucky to the Ark Encounter and Creation Museum. October 2nd is 
our S.A.L.T Brunch (subs and soups). A Duck Boat Ride in Mobile is 
on the calendar for October 21st. We plan to attend the Baker Gator 
Football Game and dinner in Graceville on November 3rd.  November 
6th is our S.A.L.T. Lunch (turkey and dressing). We will visit the 
Bellingrath Gardens and Baybears Stadium on December 2nd. And 
lastly,  another Sunday Brunch is scheduled on December 3rd.  
 

 
 
 
 

 For music, we’re excited to let you know 
that this year’s Christmas musical “Wonder 
And Glory” will be presented on Saturday, 
December 16th at 6:00 p.m. and both 
morning services on Sunday December 17th. 
The praise team, adult choir, youth , children 
and congregation all have unique roles in this 
project. When, by design, all groups come 
together to sing their praises and tell the story 
of Jesus’ birth in a bold and fresh way, the 
power and impact are immeasurable. Yes it’s 
something new and different but what an 
opportunity we have for our adults, youth, 
and children to be on stage together as they 

share this amazing story. Children’s practice will begin Sunday, 
September 10th at 6:00 p.m. with a parent meeting following at 7:00 
p.m. Youth and adults will meet Wednesday, September 13th at 8:00 
p.m. Please continue to pray for us as we work together to make this a 
wonderful experience during this special time of the year. 
 

God Bless 
Bro. Darren 

All children K– 5th grade, join us 
in children's church!  

Our Senior Adults will be visiting 
the Ark Encounter and Creation 
Museum in Kentucky on 
September 25th - 28th. Senior 
Adults, don’t forget we have a 
meeting after the 11:00 o’clock 
service on Sunday, September 
17th to finalize trip details. We 
ask that you keep this group in 
your prayers as they are traveling. 
Thank you! 
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SEPTEMBER 
CONTACT 

Bonnie Ellis 
(850) 537-9191 

Sept.   3 - David Stanley 
Sep.  10 - Ralph & Bonnie Ellis 
Sept. 17 - Margaret Sasser 
Sept. 24 - Dean & Pr icilla Boan 

2016-17 Budget $637,824.90 
Weekly budget need $12,265.86 
Given YTD $511,051.74 
 

Total Receipts: 
Budget $38,625.22 
Designated $19,074.58 
 

Sunday School: 
Enrollment 444 
Average Attendance 245 
 

Building Fund: 
Current Balance $42,926.87 

Stewardship through 
August 27th, 2017 
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Dear PRBC Family, 
Thank you so much for the love 
that was shown us this past week 
after our Momma and MeeMaw 
passd away. The cards, the kind 
words, the hugs, the visits and the 
delicious meal that you provided 
for us meant more than words can 
say. We will miss our Momma 
and MeeMaw. But we are looking 
forward to seeing her again. 
Thanks again. 
Love in Christ,  
The Family of  Floyce Steele 

September 3rd 
 A new Sunday School class will 
begin in the sanctuary on Sunday, 
September 3rd. This class, taught 
by David Van Zandt, is for those 
that are not currently enrolled in a 
Sunday School class. 

Youth, join us at the pole at 7:00 
a.m. at the school on September 
27th. Then join us at 6:00 p.m. 
for the See You At The Pole 
Prayer Rally that will be held 
here at PRBC.  
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The Pastor and members of 
Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church  
wish to offer our love and  
prayers to the following… 
 

The Steele Family at the death of 
Floyce Steele on August 18th. 
 

Mary Richardson and family at 
the recent death of Linda 
Richardson. 

……. 
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In The  
Fellowship Hall 

Our middle schoolers are invited 
to stay the night at Camp 
Okaloosa on September 9th. We 
will pull out of the church parking 
lot at 2:00 p.m. We will return in 
time to go to Sunday School the 
following morning. If you plan to 
attend the overnight stay you 
must stay for Sunday School. A 
packing list is available. Please 
see Bro. Justin for more details.  

Children’s Listening Party for 
Christmas Musical 

 

September 10th at 6:00 p.m. we 
are inviting our children to be a 
part of a listening party for this 
year’s Christmas Musical. There 
will be a parent meeting at 7:00 
p.m. after the listening party. The 
youth and adults will have their 
first meeting on Wednesday, 
September 13th at 8:00 p.m. 

Good News Club 
Our Good News Club at Baker 

School begins again on 
September 12th. This is an 

afterschool program for 
elementary students. We meet 

every Tuesday right after school 
from September 12th - October 

24th. We will take a break 
through the holidays and have our 

second session January 30th - 
March 13th. 

Monday Muggings 
Monday, September 18th we will 
go out and “Mug” our visitors. 
This is where we give them a 
special PRBC Mug and visit with 
them. We will meet at 6:30 p.m. 
in front of the sanctuary.  

Capital Campaign  
 

Our capital campaign has begun. If 
you did not receive a letter with a 
pledge card, contact the church office 
to update your address information. 
We will be happy to get you the 
information you need. All pledge 

cards need to be turned in by October 1st. If you have any questions, 
please see any of staff member.  



Weekly Recurring Schedule of Events 
 

Sunday 
  8:30 am  Worship 
  9:45 am  Bible Study 
11:00 am  Worship 
  6:00 pm  Worship, Youth Ministry, 
                 Kid’s S.L.A.M. 
 

Tuesday 
  7:00 pm  Praise Team Practice 
 

Wednesday 
  6:00 pm  Awana, M.S. & H.S. Youth Worship 
  6:30 pm  Adult Bible Study 
  7:30 pm  Sanctuary Choir Practice 

6 

5595 Highway 4, Baker, FL  32531 
Phone: (850) 537-9221       Fax: (850) 537-6798 

Email: prbcbaker@yahoo.com    Web Site: www.pilgrimrestbaptist.org 

Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 

 

September 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Building Comm. 

Mtg. 6:30 pm 

Budget Mtg. 

4pm Deacon Mtg. 

Stampin’ Up 

6 pm 
Ladies’ Bible Study 

10am 
Ladies’ Bible Study 

Ladies’ Bible Study 

Office Closed 
Monday, September 4th 

Monday Muggings Ladies’ Bible Study 

Ark Encounter Mtg. 
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1  Grant Adams 
3  William Emiro 
4  Noah Barksdale 
5  Gladys Flemming 
       Kerstin Pratt 
       Catch Ward 
6  Lacey Boone 
       Steve Combest 
7  Patricia Ezell 
       Hana Wadsworth 
9  Angelina Collier 
       Susan Miller 
       Crystal Robinson 
       Chandler Stewart 
       Avery Stewart 
       Jacob Twele 
10  Amy Barksdale 
       Beverly Clary 
       Caymen Mainor 
       Ricky Mills 
12  Jackie Shue 
       Michelle Stanley 
13  Aiden Wadsworth 
14  Sophia Chaitha 
       David Stanley 
       Bob Taggart 
15  Debra Copeland 
       Mark Wilde 
16  Michael Barksdale 
       Emily Chaitha 
       Diana Henderson 
       James Lehman 
17  Jesse Barrows 
       Carroll Chunn 
       Jon Hinchcliffe 
       Olivia Hurley 
       Brad Mainor 
18  Ronald Garrett 
20  Haliegh Castonguay 
       Wyatt Russell 
21  Ann Kilcrease 
       Shana Lawson 
22  Paul Copeland 
       Amber Godwin 
23  Shellie Hood 
       Stephen McGraw 
       Charles Smith 
24  Elliott Howard 
       Zane Prestonwood 
26  Tara Dunkle 
28  Tracy Austin 
29  Erin Adams 
       Virginia Galvan 
       Lane Hardwick 
       Velmaree Joiner 
30  Micah Brannon 
       Florence Myrick 

2 Jeremy & Angie Arias 
5 Thomas & Carlotta Garrett 
6 Jackie & Melba Shue 
10 Shane & Cheryl Ward 
11 Winston & Barbara Steele 
14 David & Samantha Jones 
19 D.A. & Liz Davis 
      Bill & Corine Williams 
25 Buddy & Gail Adams 
27 Jason & Tracy McDaniel 
      Clay & Amanda Tolbert 
28  Donald & Judy Griffith 
30 Thana & Emily Chaitha 

 By Baptism: 
 

  HALL, Tina 
  

  MASON, Zachary 
  MASON, Emma 
 

  DELPOZO, Melody 
  1591Lena St, Baker 
  850-826-2592 
  Deacon: Brad Mainor 
 

  CRINKLAW, Karsyn 
  Parents: Patrick & Angie Crinklaw 
 

  WHITE, Patrick 
  5030 Keyser Mill Rd, Baker 
  432-489-6846 
  Deacon: Joe Oglesby 
   

  By Letter: 
 

  ALEXANDER, Patricia 
  1528 Long Needle Ct, Baker 
  850-902-9193 
  Deacon: David Howard 
  

4 p.m. Sunday,  
September 24th 

Eula & Glynn Dotson 
Barbara Griffiths / Maxine Adams 

Jim & Elaine Skates 
 Marlene Myrick / Gladys Fleming 

Bill Raley / Lynn Garrett 
Glyn Garrett / Mary Jane Stewart 

Patricia Treat /  Sylvia Pace 
Bob Walker Sr./ Jack Shue 

Tom & Carlotta Garrett 
Tyler Sasser / Lacy Adams 

Lucien & Betty LeMarchand 
Tina Cadenhead / Nola Rowell 
 Mary Richardson / Cliff Troyer 

Ezra & Ragenia Nichols 
Mary Hart / Florence Myrick  
Kerstin Pratt / Paul Garrett 

Our President, Nation & Military  
Unsaved / Unspoken 



Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 
5595 Highway 4 Fax     537-6798 
Baker, Florida 32531-8433 Phone 537-9221 
Email address: prbcbaker@yahoo.com 
Web site: www.pilgrimrestbaptist.org 
 

schedule of services 
Sunday 

Morning Worship 8:30 AM 
Sunday School 9:45 AM 
Morning Worship 11:00 AM 
Evening Worship, Kid’s SLAM, 
& Youth Worship 6:00 PM 

Wednesday 
Awana, M.S. & H.S. Youth  6:00 PM 
Adult Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 7:30 PM 
 

church leadership 
Senior Pastor Dr. Geoffrey Prows 
Assoc. Pastor to Music & Senior Adults Darren Williams 
Assoc. Pastor to Students Justin Douglas 
Assoc. Pastor to Children & Discipleship Michael Barksdale 
Office Manager Connie Morgan 
Part-time Secretary Lindsay Carlisle 
Temp. Custodian Tom Moss 

September 20th, 2017 

 

 

Pilgrim’s Progress — September 2017 

Ladies, our next 
Stampin’ Up meeting will be 

Monday, September 11th 
at 6:00 p.m. in the  
Fellowship Hall. 

New Contribution Envelopes 
 

This year we are making a change to our contribution 
envelopes. We will not be providing individual boxed sets. 
Instead, we are making envelopes available to you in your  
Sunday School class record drawers, in the backs of sanctuary 
chairs and in the front foyer. These envelopes are not 
numbered so it will be important that you put your name on 
the envelope. We are excited about this change and hope you 
will like it too. If you have any questions, you may call the 
office and speak with Connie. Thank you! 


